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Wexford Landing HOA 

Officers 
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Member 
Tom Bauer – Treasurer/ACC Member 
Pat Riley – Vice President/ACC Chair  

 

Welcome new lot owners 

Welcome to Charles Luddeke Jr., the new 
owner of Lot 8, and Jeremiah & Blanco 
Otterbein, the new owners of Lot 9.  
We’re glad you’re joining the Wexford 
Landing Community! 
 

Wexford Landing Landings 

Eddie Fisher flew in for a visit with Rick 
and Leonard in January.  Here he is with 
his Cessna 140. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Carson Colmer did a little practice with 
his drone in February. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Progress at Wexford 

landing 

 

Construction 

One new residence was completed in 
December, and work continues on 3 new 
residences at Wexford Landing.  Lots of 
good things are happening at the 
Landing. 

Tree Removal 

A mulching contractor worked on the 
west taxiway in March to remove 
encroaching trees and limbs.  A big 
improvement for our airstrip! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Adopt-a-highway  

Pick-up Day 2/25/2023 

Thanks to our friends and neighbors who 
take time to keep Burkelo Road clean! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wexford Wives Get-togethers 
The Wexford Wives got together on 
January 19th for brunch at The Little Bake 
Shoppe in Wagener.  Wanda Burkey 
planned the brunch and made goodie 
bags for everyone.  The conversation was 
lively, and the food was wonderful! 
Thanks to Wanda for planning the brunch 
and for the delicious cookies! 
We had so much fun in January, that we 
did it again in April!  Carol DeRubba and 
Kathy Self planned breakfast, and Kathy 
made Easter candy nests for everyone.  
Thanks Carol and Kathy! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome new wexford wives 

If you would like to join us at our get-
togethers (virtual or in-person), just send 
your preferred phone and/or email to 
Chris.  

2023 Adopt-a-Highway Pick 

Up Dates 

May 13th 

August 19th 

November 18th 

 
 

Thanks to 

Carson 

Colmer for 

aerial 

photos! 

South end, 

before and 

after 

North end, 

before and 

after 

Have items to share in  the 
newsletter?  Send them to Chris! 
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